
 

Notice for All Students who occupy the 

hostel facilities 

 

If the students who are occupying the 

hostel facilities need to get their books or 

other study materials kept in the hostels to 

prepare for their examinations, please 

contact the sub-warden of the hostel and 

take action to get the required items within 

the time allotted by him/her. 
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